
 
September 14, 2018 
 
Delivered by RESS & Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2018-0028 
 Energy+ Inc. – 2019 Cost of Service Application 
 Responses to Interrogatories 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Energy+ Inc. (“Energy+”) submitted its 2019 Cost of Service Rate Application (“Application”) on 
April 30, 2018. 
 
On July 26, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued Procedural Order No. 1 
(PO#1) for the proceeding.  PO#1 set out a timeline for written interrogatories.  Energy+ is  
filing written responses to all interrogatories in accordance with the Board’s schedule. 
 
Two hard copies of the Response to Interrogatories, along with a Confidential Filing package 
are being couriered to the OEB’s offices. 
   
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA, C.Dir 
Chief Financial Officer 
shughes@energyplus.ca 
 
c.c.   Borden Ladner Gervais 
 John A.D. Vellone 
 jvellone@blg.com  
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